
As you may be aware, this year, The Commonwealth Games are   
being held in Birmingham. To celebrate this, schools in Wolverhampton  
are taking part in the "Wolverhampton Community Games" (WCG).  
 
The WCG will be launched with a baton relay, which means each 
school is involved in transporting the baton to the next school.  
 
Each school has been allocated a country to represent and follow.  
Merridale’s country  is Nigeria.  
 
On Monday 23rd May 2022, we will be having a Nigeria day. 
Children are invited to wear white and green (Nigerian flag colours) 
to help us celebrate Nigeria and the baton coming to Merridale.  
 
Children will make their own Nigerian flags to wave on this day, as 
well as taking part in lessons, which have a focus around Nigeria.  
 
We are also asking any parents/carers/families, who are of a Nigerian 
heritage, if they would like to come into school on this day to share 
anything from their heritage. If so, please contact the school to ar-
range this by e-mailing  
office@merridaleprimary.co.uk or ringing 01902 
558760 


